
            

 

          

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 U.S. Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Bloomsburg Regional Technology Center in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Ben Franklin Technology Partners 

Northeastern Pennsylvania located at 116 Research Drive Plaza Level Bethlehem, PA 18015.  

The funding would be used for needed maintenance and upgrades to the Bloomsburg Regional 

Technology Center. An investment in a reliable HVAC and state-of-the-art telecommunication 

equipment is an important investment in a business incubator that help create 15 new business, 

283 new jobs, and retain 1,774 jobs in the Bloomsburg area. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Meuser 

Member of Congress  
 

 

  


